
Letter of Interest for City Council Vacancy 
 
Saturday July 23, 2022 
 
deliver to: khoskin@ci.pataskala.oh.us 
 
Hello Council Clerk Hoskinson, 
 
I am interested in applying for the Ward 3 City Council vacancy. I have been a resident 
of Pataskala since October 28, 2019. We bought a new build Pulte home in Hazelwood 
and closed on it October 29, 2019.  
 
I am retired and have plenty of time available. I have served on Pickerington City 
Council for 5 different terms as detailed in my resume. I was appointed by 2 different 
Mayors and elected 3 times to 4 year terms. The time span was from when Pickerington 
was a village in the 80's until moving to Pataskala in 2019 and resigning from Council. 
 
I would like to request an interview if that is the process and look forward to the potential 
involvement if selected. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Mike Sabatino 
 
  
 
 
 
  


